
Notice of Public Hearing  
before Adam Hamm, North Dakota Insurance Commissioner 

 
 

In the Matter of the Application of 
Nodak Mutual Insurance Company 

 
 

In accordance with N.D.C.C. § 26.1-12.2-02(6), you are hereby notified that the 
North Dakota Insurance Commissioner will hold a public hearing regarding the 
Application of Nodak Mutual Insurance Company (Nodak) for approval of its Plan of 
Conversion (Plan) which could result in Nodak converting from a mutual insurance 
company to a stock insurance company.  

 
This could have an impact on you, as a Nodak policyholder, as you will be asked 

to vote on the Plan of Conversion and make further decisions regarding your rights 
should the conversion take place.  

 
1. Date and time:  November 15, 2016, at 9:00 a.m.  
 
2. Location:  Brynhild Haugland Room, North Dakota State Capitol, 600 East 

Boulevard Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58505. 
 
3. Nature of the Hearing:  The public hearing will provide an opportunity for 

policyholders and other interested persons to present comments relevant to the 
proposed Plan and to hear testimony regarding the proposed Plan.  

 
4. Legal Authority:  Chapter 26.1-12.2 of the North Dakota Century Code. 
 
5. ADA Notice:  Individuals who require the assistance of auxiliary aids or 

services to participate in or attend this public hearing are asked to call the Department 
at 800-247-0560. Individuals who are hearing impaired are asked to call the 
Department’s TTY/TDD telephone number 800-366-6888. 

 
6. Written Comments:  Those unable to attend the public hearing but would 

like to submit comments are asked to mail written comments to the Department at 600 
East Boulevard Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58505-0320 or email at insurance@nd.gov. Be 
advised that all comments received will be part of the public record and will be made 
public on the Department’s web site and provided to Nodak.  
  
 For more information, please visit the North Dakota Insurance Department 
website at www.nd.gov/ndins/consumers/NoDakMutualConversion/ or call the 
Department at 800-247-0560.   

http://www.nd.gov/ndins/consumers/NoDakMutualConversion/

